
	

ROTARY	CLUB	OF	KELOWNA	-OKANAGAN	MISSION	

MEETING	NOTES	AND	NEWS	LETTER		

CREEKSIDE	PUB	AND	GRILL		

																																																																																									

12	November	2018	Meeting	called	to	order	at	1800	Hrs.	President	Ken	presiding		
. 
Duties	for	the	meeting:	

• Greeter	–	Monika	
•          Anthem	–	Ken	 
•          Rotary	Moment	–	Neil 
•          Sherriff	–	Irma 

	

ATTENDANCE:	Active	Members	13/22		

GUESTS:		Sonia	Boisseau,	Maxine	Dehart	
	

CLUB	BUSINESS:		

•         Sally	Ann	Kettles	–	Dec	5th,	Samoya	is	handling	it.	 
•         Trivia	Night	–	April	14th	–	Daniel	has	suggested	we	go	back	to	March	dates.	
Will	need	committee	to	meet	and	agree	or	come	up	with	alternative.	 
•         Blood	Donor	Clinic	December	19th	–	we	still	need	more	donors	and	you	can	
book	online.	 
•         Christmas	Dinner	December	10	–	27	people	so	far.		There	will	be	a	gift	
exchange	of	a	value	of	$20.	We	will	also	look	into	sponsoring	a	family.	 
•         Kelowna	clubs’	directory	on	line	now.	Some	have	been	ordered	for	the	
members	who	have	asked	for	it.	Laurie	has	added	it	to	our	website.	 
•         Meat	draw:	Darlene	Spagnol	has	sold	over	1000	tickets	each	time	for	the	
past	two	times.	She	has	asked	that	we	let	her	run	the	meat	draw.	It	has	been	
agreed	that	Darlene	should	become	a	honorary	member	of	our	club	for	her	
contributions.		
• This	year	we	are	contributing	the	Star	Brite	and	the	Boys	and	Girls	club.	
We	would	like	to	look	for	other	organizations	to	donate	to.		
 

	

	

	

	

	



President’s	Message:	

• Thank	you	Marie	Yvonne	from	the	District	Governor	for	all	your	efforts.	

Marie	received	a	special	pin	left	for	her	when	the	District	Governor	visited	

our	club	a	few	months	ago.		

• November	is	foundation	month.	We	would	like	to	encourage	donations	to	the	

foundation	to	move	towards	a	Paul	Harris.		For	November	we	will	match	any	

donations	to	foundation	to	help	our	members	get	a	Paul	Harris.	

• Nov	14th	5-7pm,	Rail	to	Trail	celebration.		Now	37	km	of	trail	that	are	built	

and	open	for	enjoyment.	Remainder	expected	to	be	constructed	in	2019	once	

remainder	of	the	land	is	transferred.		

	

Marie	Yvonne	won	the	50/50.	Congrats!	

	

MEETING	ADJOURNED	AT	19h	10	

	

Next	Meeting	November	12	2018	

	

Christine	Boisseau,	OKM	Secretary	


